
Dear Camden Team, 

I am writing to formally object to the planned site application 2024/5536/A for 2 Milburn 
Lane, London, NW1 9FA. As a resident living directly above this retail unit, I am deeply 
concerned that an off-license will attract late-night disturbances, loitering, and noise, 
negatively impacting the safety and quality of life for residents and the surrounding 
area. 

I urge the council to reconsider this proposal and explore more suitable uses for this 
space that better serve the community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 
Elena Khaustova 
Owner of 28 Agar Grove, Flat 16, NW1 9GP 

 


